
Hanover Township, Wexford County, Michigan 
Land Split Application 

 
Property Owner Information: 

Name: 

Address: 

City, State, Zip: 

Phone: 

 

Property Information: 

Current Tax ID#:  2411-________________________________________________ 

 

Proposed Split: 

# New Parcels:_______________________________________________________ 

Intended Use (residential, commercial, etc.)_______________________________ 

Proposed Access:  (Please specify Road Name if applicable) 

- Existing Public Road_______________________________________________ 

- New Public Road__________________________________________________ 

- New Private Road_________________________________________________ 

- Recorded Easement_______________________________________________ 

- Shared Driveway__________________________________________________ 

Please attach a simple sketch of the proposed size of each parcel and include 

driveway width along the road frontage.   

 

Acknowledgement: 

The undersigned acknowledges that any approval within the application is not a 

determination that the resulting parcels comply with other applicable ordinances, 

rules or regulations, which may control the use or development of the parcels.  It 



Hanover Township, Wexford County, Michigan 
Land Split Application 

 
is also understood that ordinances, laws and regulations are subject to change 

and that any approved parcel division is subject to such changes that may occur 

before the recording of the division or the development of the parcels.  Hanover 

Township officials and staff are not liable if building permit is not issued for a 

parcel that resulted from an approved land division. 

 

Property Owner Signature:  

 

 

Name           Date 

 

 

Name           Date 

 

Reviewer’s Action: 

Approved:  Conditions if any____________________________________________ 

Denied:  Reasons cited________________________________________________ 

 

Supervisor Signature and Date: 

 

 

Hanover Township Supervisor Name       Date 

 

Contact Supervisor Peter Hansen at 231-590-2679 to review the proposed split 

with him.  Thank you! 


